Jeannie M. Peerson

Subject: FW: Reminder: 2018-19 ACCA Legislative Committee Nominations

. From: ACCA [mailto:afitzpatrick@alabamacounties.org]
Sent: Tuesday, June 05, 2018 9:01 AM
To: Ronald Cink <RCink@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: Reminder: 2018-19 ACCA Legislative Committee Nominations

Click here to view the web version of this mailing.
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2018-19: ACCA Legislative Committee Appointments

Chairs, Commissioners and Administrators:

The ACCA Annual Convention is just around the corner, which means it's time for your county
commission to select its representative for the 2018-2019 ACCA Legislative Committee. This is a
friendly reminder that the Association's by-laws require a county to submit the name of its
chosen representative only after approval by majority vote of the county commission.

If your county has yet to do so, please place this item on an upcoming meeting agenda for a vote,
and then use the attached form to submit the name of your nominee to the Association staff by or

before August 1, 2018. Should a county fail to report a nominee by the August 1 deadline, the
county's nominee will be appointed by the Association’s Officers.

If you are interested in serving on the Legislative Committee, click here to learn more about the
committee and its responsibilities. Please contact me at 334-263-7594 if you have any questions
about the nomination procedures or serving on the Legislative Committee.

Abby Fitzpatrick
Director of Communication & Engagement




